
 
AGENDA 

 
LINCOLN HILLS SPORTS CAR GROUP 

January 6, 2014 6:30 PM 
Orchard Creek Ballroom 

lhsportscars.com 
 

BOARD MEMBERS:   
 
President:  Edy Ternullo   Events  Vic Kremesec, Pam Berry 
VP/Membership: DiAnn Rooney  Social Chair:   Nadine Miller, Linda Snyder 
Secretary:  Tom Breckon   Historian: Len Carniato 
Treasurer:  Mary Olsen   Webmaster: Ron Goleno 

 
 

 
INTRODUCTIONS: 
 
Welcome everyone.     
Edy Ternullo will have few words of introduction of each board member. 
Members are requested to wear their nametags.  
Guests and New Members will be wearing paper name tags - so we can get to know them.  
 
Visitors and New Members:    
 
Guests/New Members: Introductions by DiAnn Rooney, if any. 
 
     
REPORTS:   
 
Secretary:  Mary Olsen for Tom Breckon: approve minutes of last meeting as sent out to the 
membership. 
Treasurer:  Mary Olsen:  report on current financial conditions.  The balance as of Dec 31, 2013 is 
$951.53.  $20 Dues for 2014 are due before January 31, 2014. 
VP/Membership:  DiAnn Rooney:  number of Households in the Club at this time. 
Historian:  Len Carniato:  If anyone takes any pictures at any of our events or social activities and wants 
to share them, please send them to Len in the highest resolution possible. 
Webmaster: Ron Goleno: Report on the latest status of our web site. 
Social: Nadine Miller and/or Linda Snyder report on latest and upcoming social events. 
Events:  Vic Kremesec and/or Pam Berry report on latest and upcoming rolling trips.   
 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  Thank you to Kathy Mason for the December 13, 2013 Catta Verdera Christmas 
Party.  LH Sports Car Name Badges are still $6.00, contact DiAnn Rooney.  If anyone wants the Club 
Logo to put on any item of clothes you can contact Ron Goleno. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  We will remind everyone that we will be in the Presentation Hall at Kilaga Springs 
for our February meeting at the regular time, but March is going to be different.  The March meeting will 
again be at the Orchard Creek front ballroom area on Monday, March 3rd at 10:30 AM.   
 
If anyone one knows of a club member that is in the hospital, please let one of the board members know 
so we can send out a gmail to everyone.   
 



 
Reminder - all members get gmails about events and activities to be included in our minutes, BUT WE 
CAN NOT EMAIL BACK VIA GMAIL.  If you have a question, contact one of us by phone or our 
regular emails.   
   
 
 
ADJOURN: Please stay for social mingling and to meet new members. 

 


